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Tuesday 23" May 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach the end of term and prepare for your children’s last few days at Silsoe Lower School we
would like to take the opportunity to inform you of up and coming events for you and your child.

Monday 17" July — Personal Belongings and School Books Going Home
Please could you send a named, strong carrier bag in with your child for them to bring home books etc. on
Monday 17™ July.

All Oak Class and Elm Class parents are invited to attend a performance of ‘Introducing Shakespeare’ on
Monday afternoon. The children have been learning all about William Shakespeare and they have been
working very hard in preparing for this event so we do hope you can join us.

Oak Class — 9.15 — 10.30 approx.
EIm Class — 2.15 — 3.30 approx.

If you are able to attend please arrive at School Reception to sign in and be shown to the hall for the
performance.

Tuesday 18" July — Year 4 Picnic and Games Afternoon on the field.
All allergies will be catered for but please inform us if any medical/dietary information has changed.

Wednesday 19™" July — Year 4 Art Day.

Thursday 20" July — French breakfast.
Please arrive at school at the normal time and breakfast will follow at 9.00am. All allergies will be catered
for but please inform us if any medical/dietary information has changed.

Friday 215t July

AM

Leavers Worship on the playground. All Year 4 parents are invited to attend our Leavers Worship. We will
be starting at 9:30am. Please arrive no earlier than 9:25am as we do need time after registration to set up.
We would ask that a maximum of 2 adults per child attend and we hope to be finished by 11am at the
latest.

PM

It has also been a tradition for a number of years now that the children get a school shirt signed by their
peers, teachers and other pupils as a memento of their time with us. Writing is made with permanent
markers. We would ask that you send them in with an additional shirt for this purpose. It might be useful to
have a piece of cardboard in the shirt to stop the pen running through to the other side. We will be signing
shirts on the last day of term.

As has become a tradition for our leavers we have planned for a water fight with the children, to take place
at some point during the day. Can we therefore suggest you send in a spare set of clothes for them to wear
after this event and a towel (this does not need to be uniform). If your child does have a water gun they
would like to bring then they may do so but please ensure it is named.
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It would be lovely to be able to watch a film with your children in the last week. Some of the favourites are
rated PG. Please log on to Scopay and respond either Yes (Y) or No (N) to your child watching a PG rated
film. If you could do this as soon as possible we would appreciate it.

What an exciting time we have ahead of us! Thank you, in advance, for your help with all of these
arrangements.

Kind regards

The Year 4 Team
Silsoe VC Lower School
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